
NOTICE TO PEI COMMERCIAL
 TUNA FISHERS

The PEI Fishermen’s Association and The Department 
of Fisheries & Oceans are seeking participants to 

assist in the 2018 Acoustic Tuna Tagging project.
The PEIFA will offer a compensation of $150.00 per day per vessel 
for participation. An additional $100.00 will be given to the Captain 
who successfully tags the tuna.
All tagging activities will proceed only under the guidance and 
permission of the lead DFO scientist. A scientifi c permit will be 
required and NO COMMERCIAL FISHING IS PERMITTED ON THE 
SAME DAY AS A TAGGING TRIP.

There is a mandatory ½ day training workshop required which will 
be provided by DFO in Charlottetown.
For full details on the project’s objectives and activities please see 
the PEIFA website: www.peifa.org

To submit your name please contact Melanie at the PEIFA offi ce: 902-
566-4050 ext. 3. Deadline to submit is Monday August 20th, 2018.
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